NOTICE TO PROFESSIONAL CONSULTANTS

STATE OF FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF MANAGEMENT SERVICES

DIVISION OF REAL ESTATE DEVELOPMENT AND MANAGEMENT

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT FOR PROFESSIONAL 

ARCHITECTURAL SERVICES


The Department of Management Services (DMS), Division of Real Estate Development and Management, announces that professional services are required for the project listed below.  

PROJECT NUMBER: APD-13018000 

PROJECT NAME:  Bayside Improvements, William J. Rish Recreational Park 
PROJECT LOCATION:  Cape San Blas, Florida 

NON-MANDATORY, PRE-PROPOSAL, SITE ACCESS OPPORTUNITY:  September 19, 2013
SHORTLIST DATE:  October 15, 2013

INTERVIEW DATE:  November 4, 2013
ESTIMATED CONSTRUCTION BUDGET:  $1,100,000.00 (Future funding may be appropriated for additional phased improvements to this park, contingent upon future appropriation by the legislature.)

Please visit the Department’s website http://www.myflorida.com/apps/vbs/vbs_www.main_menu and click on “Search Advertisements” – “Division of Real Estate Development and Management” Look for “Opportunities for Design and Construction Firms” and click on link.
